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We had our Division Meeting via Zoom on July 14, which was preceded by the Workplace Resilience CT 
module. 

Flotilla 87 is working with a new member, Christopher Aycock, who we welcome aboard! Lamp room 
cleanings at Point Cabrillo Light Station continue as do support operations at the Point Arena Light Station 
helo spot fuel farm. 

Three of our OPFACs are stranded on their hoist due to low lake levels. Our trailered OPFAC performed what 
will likely amount to our final patrols of Clear Lake this year over July 3 & 4. The water level is dangerously 
low and the nuisance vegetation is so thick our cooling system was fouled several times. There are few if any 
remaining serviceable launch ramps. In order to maintain crew training and patrols we will be refocusing our 
efforts at Lake Berryessa and Lake Sonoma. In person flotilla meetings resumed in June.  

Flotilla 8-11 has not submitted any reporting this cycle. 

Flotilla 8-39 is conducting moonlight kayak patrols with NPS at Whiskeytown Lake and regular MOM patrols 
over July 4 holiday. Planning is underway with NPS and AIRSTA HB to resume helo training ops at 
Whiskeytown Lake. 


